
 
 

14th June 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sports Day : Wednesday 19th June 2019  1.00pm 

 

This year the theme for Sports Day will be the Ladies Football World Cup.  However, the 

children do not need to wear a particular coloured t-shirt as they are going to be given 

stickers with the country they are representing on.  

 

Therefore, the children will just need to wear their normal PE kit of white t-shirt, navy shorts 

and pumps or trainers.  Please ensure your child also has their water bottle, sun cream and 

a sun hat in school (just in case!)  

 

We are hoping that we will be able to go ahead on 19th June.  However, the longer the 

persistent rain continues the less likely it will be as the field is currently extremely wet and 

the groundsmen have been unable to put down the lane markings.  

 

We will make a final decision on Tuesday but unless we have a sustained period of dry 

weather in the next few days, please be mindful that we will have no alternative but to hold 

Sports Day on the Reserve date of Wednesday 26th June.  We will text out our decision, as 

well as posting on the website and twitter.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs K McCarthy 

PE Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 


